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You Can Donate a Bra to the Undies Project's 'Mardi Bra'
Campaign, Jan 29 to Feb 13
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The 2018 Undies Project Mardi “Bra” campaign starts Jan. 29 and we need the community’s help and
support in the Darien area.

_____________

— an announcement from the Undies Project

_____________

We are collecting new, and gently used, bras to donate to those less fortunate who are on low incomes. For
them a bra is a big expense. 
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We urge the community to take the time to purchase a new bra, or to look in their drawers for gently used,
hardly worn bras that they no longer need. There is always a shortage of bras of all sizes, but in particular
sizes 34-38.

Bras can be dropped off at the following participating local businesses from Monday, Jan. 29 until Tuesday,
Feb. 13:

Aux De?lices: 25 Old Kings Hwy. N., Darien 
YWCA: 45 Old Kings Hwy. N., Darien

All donations received will be distributed to local organizations that help those in need. 

For further information please contact Laura Delaflor or Lucy Langley at info@theundiesproject.org or
visit www.theundiesproject.org.
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